
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 1/12/2016 1:28:21 PM
Subject: The Murray

Greetings Mayor and Council-

I have had a couple requests from Councillors this morning regarding a news story on CBC about the Murray Hotel.

This hotel is run by Attira. This hotel is located on Hornby St.

Staff did our yearly room to room inspection early Dec and found 30 violations. They had until yesterday to complete. 

When we checked yesterday, 7 were still outstanding. We are going back today at 3:30 and if not resolved, we will 
refer to prosecution.

On the news yesterday it was mentioning hot water issues. We did not find any hot water issues at the Murray but 
will get the inspector today to check that is still the case.

Let me know if you need any further information.

Best

Sadhu

Sadhu A. Johnston, LEED AP 
Acting City Manager 
City of Vancouver 

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 
o. 604.873.7627
twitter: sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca 

Page 1

3/20/2017

mailto:%22Johnston,%20Sadhu%22%20%3CSadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca%3E
mailto:CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca

